
From: celia terenzio
To: Kathleen Dominguez
Subject: Fwd: Petition signed by residents of Park Ave regarding Palm Beach Hotel garbage collection site
Date: Friday, December 13, 2019 10:17:12 AM
Attachments: Petition.pdf

******Note: This email was sent from a source external to the Town of Palm Beach. Links or
attachments should not be accessed unless expected from a trusted source. Additionally, all
requests for information or changes to Town records should be verified for authenticity.******

here is the email, so you can see proof of service

---------- Forwarded message ---------
From: celia terenzio <celeterenzio@gmail.com>
Date: Mon, Dec 9, 2019 at 9:32 AM
Subject: Petition signed by residents of Park Ave regarding Palm Beach Hotel garbage
collection site
To: <GConiglio@townofpalmbeach.com>, <BLindsay@townofpalmbeach.com>,
<LCrampton@townofpalmbeach.com>, <JAraskog@townofpalmbeach.com>,
<MZeidman@townofpalmbeach.com>, <DMoore@townofpalmbeach.com>,
<PBrazil@townofpalmbeach.com>, <Jboodheshwar@townofpalmbeach.com>

This Petition was distributed beginning in June of this year as a challenge to
the prior decision to allow the hotel to sue Park Ave for its "residential
garbage" collection site. Fortunately, Mr. Brazil has rescinded that
inequitable compromise. The Petition remains germane as the Hotel is
appealing that subsequent decision. 
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